
Come discuss 
results from the 

CHEQUE DAY 
STUDY

at the Carnegie
June 7th, 2019
10:00-11:30am

What is the 			     	
Cheque Day Study?
The Cheque Day Study is a 
research project looking at what 
happens when the timing and 
frequency of income assistance 
is changed. Volunteers in the 
study were paid on a day outside 
cheque week, or twice a month 
outside cheque week.

We now have preliminary results 
to share and hope you will come 
discuss them with us. 

Where?
The Carnegie Community 
Centre
401 Main Street

Elder Roberta Price will begin 
our morning at 10:15am.

We will have light refreshments 
and time for questions.

What more info?
Contact us at:
Joanna.Mendell@bccsu.ubc.ca


